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Monday 29th January 2024. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Monday 5th February we will be supporting the Midlands Air Ambulance charity by 
holding a ‘Wear it Red Day!’ 
 
Now in its third year, Wear it Red Day encourages primary schools in the Midlands to 
dress in red to show their support for the Midlands Air Ambulance Charity. Last year, 
more that 30 school wore red, which raised over £6,000 for the charity. This funded 
four lifesaving missions, two by air ambulance and two by critical care cars. We are 
looking forward to showing our support this year. 
 
On our Wear it Red Day, a representative from Midlands Air Ambulance is coming to 
school to speak to the children about the incredible work that they do. 
 
On Monday 5th January, children are encouraged to come to school wearing an item, 
or a whole outfit of red. Please note that other than their red items, children should 
wear their school uniform as normal. If your child has PE or Forest School on a 
Monday they are welcome to swap their usual clothing for something red, a red 
football shirt for example.  
 
If children have chosen to support this day by wearing an item of red, they should 
bring in a minimum donation of £1. All money raised will go directly to the Midlands 
Air Ambulance Charity. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 

Amy Preece 
Deputy Headteacher 


